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Telegram: “CEES”         P.O. BOX 30197 
Telephone: 020-2701902        OR P.O. BOX 92 
           Kikuyu, Kenya. 
Date: 10th March, 2015. 
 
Dear, Daniel K. Gakunga-University of Nairobi 
 
 
RE: ABSTRACT ACCEPTANCE AND CONFERENCE INVITATION 
 
Thank you for submitting your abstract entitled: “Professional development for youth polytechnic managers on effective leadership 

and management practices of TVET programmes beyond 2015 MDGs in Kenya” for the 2nd AFRICE International Conference, 

Theme: “Education in Africa: Reflections Beyond 2015 MDGs-Comparative Perspectives” to held on 18th and 19th June 2015, 

at University of Nairobi, Kenya Science Campus-Ngong Road. 
 
We would like to inform you that your abstract has been reviewed and accepted for presentation at the conference. Congratulations! If you 
submitted a proposal in collaboration with other authors, please forward this notice of acceptance to all individuals included in your proposal. 
It is the opinion of the reviewers that your abstract meets the standard for presentation at this international conference. 
 
Please go ahead and prepare your complete conference paper. The deadline for submission of draft papers for the conference is 15th May 2015 
but papers can be submitted earlier before the deadline. Please note that full papers should not be more than 25 pages (or not more than 6,000 
words), in 12 point font, (preferably Times New Roman), and double spaced. Use APA style format for referencing and citation. Ensure that 
your paper has a comparative perspective. Papers presented at the conference will undergo a peer review and published in edited volumes 
and journals. The organizers of the conference have the discretion to put your paper in an anthology or journal. 
 
Presenters should register by 15th April 2015 to ensure inclusion of their papers in the conference program. No presenter will be allowed to 
present his/her paper if he/she has not registered for the conference. In case of any delay in registration you need to inform the organizers in 
good time. Participants will be entitled to the conference kit, teas and snacks and lunch. Accommodation is not provided. If the participants 
wish for an accommodation, the secretariat will be available for assistance. The list of nearby accommodations will be provided. The 
conference proceeding will be available in form of a books published by AFRICE and University of Nairobi. In the event that you decide to 
withdraw from the conference kindly inform the organizing committee/conference coordinator in good time. 
 
Once more, congratulations and we look forward to welcoming you to the conference at University of Nairobi, Kenya Science Campus-Ngong 
Road in June 2015. 
 
 
 
For: Organizing Committee 

 
Dr Daniel K.Gakunga 
Lecturer- Dept. of Educational Foundations-University of Nairobi, 
AFRICE Vice President and Conference Coordinator 
gakungadk@gmail.com or dept-edfoundations@uonbi.ac.ke 
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